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PA01-22 
MEMORANDUM   

TO:   Health Benefits Administrators of Participating Agencies 
FROM:  Employee Benefits Division 
SUBJECT:  EBD Communications Report 
DATE:  November 16, 2001 
 
We are pleased to send you a copy of the September/October 2001 Communications Report that is being 
distributed at the fall 2001 PA Regional Meetings. The Report includes: 

§ Your Employee Benefits "PA" Unit 

§ 2001-2002 Fall/Winter Publications 

§ We’re Listening to You  

§ Employee Benefits Online 

§ Health Fairs 

§ New Hires/New Retirees 

§ Little Known NYSHIP Benefit Statement Facts 

§ About Those Mail Returns  

§ How May Communications Help You? HBA Survey  

If you have questions about the Communications Report, please call (518) 457-7577. Thank you for your 
continued support. 


